
Dear Friend,

St. Patrick Catholic High School is proud to announce our twelfth annual 

Shamrockin’ the Coast Party and Auction to be held at the White House 

Hotel on Saturday, March 30, 2019. This event raises necessary funds to 

provide St. Patrick students with essential technology and curriculum 

enrichment.

The success of Shamrockin’ the Coast depends on the generosity of 

business owners and individuals who donate items for our silent auction. 

We humbly request your support of our event by contributing a tax-

deductible item. Your generous donation will help us achieve this year’s 

goal of purchasing new computer equipment.

Auction items will be prominently displayed the evening of the party at 

the White House Hotel. In addition, your business will receive 

recognition in our printed materials, on our website, and on our social 

media accounts. As always, we encourage patronage to the businesses that 

so generously support our school. Your donation will be received with 

prayerful gratitude, and the funds from the auction will be used wisely to 

benefit our school and students.

For additional information, please contact Vicki Saucier at 

vsaucier@stpatrickhighschool.net or 228-702-0500.

Many Blessings,

Vicki Saucier

Director of Admissions and Development
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